
May 26, 2017 

To: MCOG Board of Directors 
From: Janet Orth, Deputy Director/CFO 
Subject: Information Packet of June 5, 2017 Meeting - No Action Required 

* * * * * * * * * * * * 

The following items are attached. 

1. Correspondence Received – California Transportation Commission – Letter dated
April 28, 2017 acknowledging Executive Director Dow’s letter of support for the realignment of
Highway 101 at Last Chance Grade in Del Norte County. (The North State Super Region also
supported this project.)
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RE: Last Chance Grade, Del Norte County 

Dear Mr. Dow: 

We are in receipt of your letter dated April 20, 2017 to Commission Chair Bob Alvarado expressing 

support for the realignment of US-101 at Last Chance Grade. Thank you for your suppo1i for 

finding a long term solution to the ongoing roadway erosion problem at this location. 

Once the Commission receives a formal programming and allocation request from Caltrans, your 

letter will be included with the materials submitted for Commission consideration. 

If you have any questions, you can reach me at (916) 654-4245. 

Sincerely, 

?�6------
Deputy Director/Chief Engineer 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA CALIFORNIA TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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